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This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.
Hi

From Michael Shaw 

Please share priorv email with committee members, members of legislation as this topic
affects many Maine residents.  I am not alone with over 3000 discontinued roads in Maine, its
time for action, time for solid fair laws to be established. 

 Description of what is a discontinued road made part of closing documents. 

This is a huge issue. 

My case is unique as the road is discontinued  therefore maintained by property owners 
.However the property owners in my case are the town who hides under the umbrella of town
vs landowners.  Landowners responsible for maintenance and rules that apply should be
enforced equally.  Equal application of the law .

Not only legally landlocked but physical access is trumped by ATV Recreation, snowmobile
Recreation which destroyed the road for vehicle traffic, specifically the traffic of emergency
vehicle traffic happenstance.  I am without those services if needed as is general public
traveling this well used discontinued road.  My home owner insurance doubled.  

I have written prior with no response. 

Please response is expected 

Michael Shaw 

Sent from my Galaxy
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